
Botley Neighbourhood Plan Committee (BNPC) 

Report to Botley Parish Council (BPC) meeting 08 December 2020 

 

Virtual meeting of the BNPC, 18 November 2020 

 

• 3 Councillors and 4 voting non-Councillors took part. 

• Tom Gurd joined the Committee as a voting member. 

• The Working Papers that require revision are Locality Green Matters and Surveys. 

• The next virtual meeting of the BNPC will be on 16 December 2020. 

 

Progress since the last BNPC report to the BPC 

• Review of the second draft of the BNP is making slow progress to completion. 

• As Chair of the BNPC I would like confirmation of the Parish Council’s view as to how we 

should progress review of the evidence base that underpins the emerging BNP and the 

actual development of the BNP. 

 
New Paper for ratification 

• None at this time. 
 
Revisions to previously agreed Papers (Change list circulated by email) 

• There are no major changes to be considered. 

• Minor revisions to two Papers have been made, these being: 
o Economy Paper v14 (v13 on NP web page in Evidence Base) 
o Education Paper v18 (v17 on NP web page in Evidence Base) 

 
David Weeden, Chair BNPC, 03/12/2020 


